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Recent media coverage was reviewed.

Cahill reported on Resource Development activities. In association with the
Culinary Program project, discussion was held about the Governor’s budget
approval for this project. Cahill was asked to develop an informational

brochure and a solicitation plan for the additional funding needed.

Scholarship funds in the Foundation accounts were discussed; additional

information was requested.
Grants activities were reported by Pat Miller.
Moscovitch reported on negotiations in progress for a new student

information system. The Chairman requested cost comparisons with other

similar systems.




